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Date:7/2/2023 

 
Dear valued customers, 
 
At Pink Poppy, safety is important to us, therefore we are informing you of a voluntary 
product recall for some of our Light Up Wands. As per ACCC guidelines we are 
providing you the following information. 
 
We have contacted all affected retailers for a full refund and the return or destruction 
of all recalled products. Products dispatched from October 2022 are not affected by 
the below recall. 
 
Product recalls details: 
 

Published:  3 Feb 2023 
Product:  Light Up Wand – Snowflake, Butterfly, Star 
Barcode number: 9351300025967; 9351300025974; 9351300025981 
SKU:   TYTT005; TYTT006; TYTT007 
Batch:  Dispatched in July/August 2022 
Affected retailers: https://www.productsafety.gov.au/system/files/Trader%20list_9.xlsx 
Period for sale: 15 July 2022 – 24 August 2022 
Defect:  The battery compartment does not contain a captive screw 

designed to ensure the compartment is resistant to being 
opened by children. 

Hazard:  A battery compartment that does not contain a captive screw 
can result in the screw being lost. When a battery compartment 
is not adequately secured, one or more button batteries may be 
easily accessible. If young children gain access to button 
batteries and ingest them, they are likely to suffer severe 
internal burn injuries, which can result in serious injury or death. 
Button batteries also pose a choking hazard to young children. 

 
For more information, please contact us by phone on 02 9748 0922 or 
email Sales@yipose.com.au. 
 
Additional information is available at : 
https://www.productsafety.gov.au/system/files/recall/Recall%20advertisement_3042.
pdf 
 
 


